
 

 
 

Chatham County Police Department Searching for Entering Auto Suspect Targeting 

Westside Neighborhoods 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (September 23, 2021) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for an entering auto suspect that is targeting neighborhoods and apartment complexes 

on the west side of the county. 

 

The suspect in the attached surveillance photos is believed to be responsible for as many as 21 

entering auto incidents in August and September. The suspect is preying on people who live in 

the Ocho Rios apartment complex, Brandlewood subdivision, Canvas Apartments, and Westlake 

Apartments. Detectives believe he is responsible for stealing dozens of items out of vehicles in 

the last two months, and he continues to target victims living in this area. Residents and visitors 

in these areas are advised to remove all valuables from their vehicles. 

 

Detectives are asking everyone to take a close look at the provided surveillance photos taken 

over the last few weeks. Anyone who believes they have information about this suspect is asked 

to call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 

912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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